# lhe Hills





## Community Calendar

Art exhibition

August 3 - 21 Georgetown artist Shirley Brambley and Glen Williams artist James Collis will be showing their original paintings at the Library and Cultural Centre Gallery, 9 Church Street, Georgetown. The exhibit will run until Aug. 21 during regular library hours.

Quarter horse show

August 14 & 15 - On Aug. 14 and 15 there will be a Registered Quarter Horse Show at Chudleighs Apple Farm on Hwy. 25 North of Milton. Everyone welcome! For information, call Cincy at (416) 853-4523.

First Aid or C.P.R.

Need first aid for C.P.R. for school or that certain job in

Does your non-profit community organization have an upcoming meeting or event, or do you want to raise your organization's profile? Community Calendar can work for you. Drop by Halton Hills This Week at 232 Guelph St., Georgetown or fax us at 873-3918 with all the information about your event. Remember to include your organization's contact person's name and telephone number. Items will be run free of charge for as long as is appropriate.

the fall? St. John Ambulance is offering summer courses in both every month on the following dates: First Aid: August 16, & 18 evenings from 6:30 - 9:30 p.m. C.P.R.: August 28 & 29, daytime from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. For more information, call: Yvon Essiembre at 853-4889; David Burke at 877-1045 or Carol Merten at 873-1425.

Heritage designation

August 21 — The people of Terra Cotta wish to invite all former residents to the official presentation of the Heritage Designation for the Community Hall. This building has been around for over 130 years and we would like you to share in this happy day. The presentation will be at 2:30 p.m. on Aug. 21. On

this day we are also having our second annual Family Day. There will be fun and games for all ages. We will also be having a street dance in the evening. So come on over to our Main Street, have a hot dog or hamburger, run a race, or visit with the friendly folks on Aug. 21, from 12 noon till 12 midnight.

**Red Bungalow** 

August 24 and 25 -Don't miss the fun when children's musician/performer Cameron MacLennan, known to thousands of children across Ontario as Red Bungalow, perorms at the Library. Tickets are now on sale at \$3 each for either show. Tuesday, Aug. 24, 7 p.m. at the Georgetown Branch Library or Wednesday, Aug. 25, 7 p.m. at the Acton Branch Library, Children 5 years and under must be accompanied by an adult. For more information, please call 873-2681.

**Band concert** 

Sept. 12 - The Acton Citizen's Band will be staging a band concert on the lawn of the Acton Legion on Sept. 12 at 3 p.m. Legion auditorium will be open in case of inclement weather.

### Canvassers needed The Arthritis Society des-

perately needs volunteers in your area to help canvass in our upcoming September campaign. Canvassing involves going to 25 homes on your street and only takes a couple of hours of your time. If you are interested or could help in any way, please phone Sophia Gosling at 897-2995.

Osteoporosis meetings

Osteoporosis Peel Support Group meets every 3rd Wednesday in the month from 1-3 p.m. at Southbrook, 400 Ray Lawson Blvd., Brampton (Highway 10 between Derry and Steeles). Anyone in Peel Region or surrounding area is welcome to attend. For more information, contact Grace at 459-

VON Volunteers needed

The Victorian Order of Nurses - Halton Branch - is in need of volunteers for its Friendly Visitor and Hospice Programs. If you can spare 2-3 hours a week to visit either a lonely senior or a terminally-ill person, please phone Linda Shaver at 1-800-387-7127.

Cancer volunteers needed

Volunteer applications are available to train as reach-torecovery visitors. Also, drivers are needed to transport patients to treatment centres. Mileage reimbursement will be paid. For further information, please call Sheila at 877-1124, between 1-5 p.m., Monday to Friday.

Hospital questionnaire Georgetown and District Memorial Hospital is requesting that questionnaires be filled out from individuals with an interest, or potential need, for supportive housing in the next two to five years. Supportive housing is a combination of housing and support services that addresses seniors' or disabled adults' daily living needs: e.g. housekeeping, meal preparation and personal care, while promoting an independent lifestyle. Questionnaires are available the Hospital's Administration Office. For more information, contact Eunice McGowan, 873-

0111, Ext. 285 or 232. Children's Activities

Acton Parents - Are you feeling frazzled? Are your preschoolers bored? You're not alone. Join us at the Acton Food Share located at 100 Elgin Street on Tuesdays from 10 to 11:30 a.m. We are offering activities for children and a time-out for parents. There is no cost and babysitting is provided. Bring a friend. Meet someone new. For more information, contact the Halton Regional Health Department at 878-8113 and ask for Health Line Halton.



## Watch your mail closely for... the NO SURPRISES PAYMENT PLAN

It's the smart, safe and easy way to pay your hydro/water bills... and avoid "big" seasonal bills!

It's coming! It's the NO SURPRISES PAYMENT PLAN and it's a simply, pre-authorized method designed to put you in charge of your bills...

- Your hydro bill stays the same all year round no more of those big bills falling due during peak seasons.
- You'll know, in advance, the amount of your hydro/water bill each month.
- Save time. You won't need to write any more cheques to Halton Hills Hydro.
- Save money. You'll never have to pay late charges again.

#### Here's how it works...

- 1. Check your mail for a letter including a monthly payment figure which will REMAIN THE SAME over 11 equal monthly payments for the next year.
- 2. Complete the form to pre-authorize these equal monthly deductions from your chequing account...and return the application card along with a blank cheque marked "VOID".

Well take care of the rest!

No more stamps. No more mislaid statements. No more big seasonal bills. NO SURPRISES!









Attention, pool owners everyvhere! BioGuard® has some 'shocking" news for you.

Tihe inside scoop on keeping your pool clean, clear and parkling blue starts with the BioGuard Three Step Program. Step one kills bacteria; step two oxidizes swimmer wastes; step three prevents algae.

Let's take a closer look at step two - oxidizing swimmer wastes. Periodic oxidation, or shocking, breaks down many organic wastes that can cloud and/or color water and cause odorous, irritating chloramines. Many people think the unpleasant smell that results is caused by too much chlorine, when the reverse is actually true.

Here's what happens. When not enough chlorine is free and available in the water to rid it of wastes, the chlorine is "tied up". causing chloramines, the real culprit. To get rid of these chloramines and free up the chlorine to work, BioGuard Burn Out® is a tried and true excellent oxidizer. Shocking your pool regularly with BioGuard Burn Out® restores the sparkle and shine to water.

Mike Finn is owner of Acadian Pools, 13+ Guelph St., Georgetown. For more information contact him at 873-3320.